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USEFUL LINK:  (submitted by Aimee)

Here is the link to the University calendars .
http://www.stonybrook.edu/registrar/univ_cal.shtml

LIBRARY CLUB NEWS:

A week+ ago, the Club headed to Salem, MA.  A report of the LC500 by Kristen Reynolds follows.

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY:

Is anyone interested in working on the house this year?  We will be working through 
the next two months to get it done in time for the family to move in by Christmas.  

The 2008 Habitat for Humanity Stony Brook House is now under construction in Shirley, New York, for a single
mom with 7 children, two of whom have disabilities.   
Some Build Dates Remaining
October 9, 17, 18, 30, 31 
November 6, 7, 8* 
To register for your preferred date, e-mail Catherine.Horgan@stonybrook.edu. 

Please let Catherine know, as we really do need volunteers to get the place completed!  The aluminum 
siding is to be completed.  Remaining to be done is the interior work including nailing sheetrock + applying 
paint to the spackled walls and the exterior landscaping work. Thanks again.


